
The Jewel in the crown: Cedarwood School

There is no other word to describe Cedarwood School other than “Home.”
With the support of our amazing leadership team, teachers, parents, and the wider
school community, we have built our system, processes and curriculum into something
extraordinary. The quality of our education program and specialist teachers, therapy
teams and support staff is a testament to countless hours of hard work, collaboration,
inspiration, and fun! We should all be incredibly proud of what Cedarwood has achieved!

A big thank you to all the families and staff that have supported and continue to support
me as I embark on a journey abroad. It has been an honour getting to know you all and I
am going to miss each and every one of you. I am particularly going to miss all my daily
cuddles from my children too.
A huge thank you to Mr. Sudeshan Moodley! It is an incredible working experience to be
guided under a leader who is impeccable at keeping our 21st Century vision and
mindset, innovative! Mr Moodley shoulders a considerable amount of responsibility with
enthusiasm and a very positive attitude. I learnt something new from him every day.
Thank you for showing me how a great leader, leads. You lead with great insight and
precise when making decisions for our beautiful school. Your mentorship has been
incredible and you have created the “family bond” we maintain in Cedarwood School.
Thank you for taking care of your staff, parents and children with your warm
demeanour. 
Thank you to Mrs. Shannon Jacobs for her brilliant interpersonal skill and support! Your
knowledge around remedial curriculum is admirable. Your creative intervention plans
centred around each individual pupil which makes teaching and learning fun, unique and
exciting. The grace you walk with lingers around our beautiful school.
Thank you to Mrs. Portia Bezuidenhout for leading your Intermediate Phase team so
well… You surely have a mammoth role to fulfil and you have certainly reached several
milestones, in building our Phase. Keep up the hard work and well done!

Wishing you all the best Cedarwood family!


